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State Officers

The state officers journey for the 2021-2022 school year began in June
when they met for the first time in person at the State Officer Training and
Retreat. During this time the three officers at large were given their official
titles. Your state officers for the 2021-2022 school year are:

Alex Norrenberns, President

Sthuthi Tadiparti, President-Elect

Sanjana Anand, Vice President of Communications
Danusri Varatharaj, Vice President of Public Relations
Vani Patel, Vice President of Membership

Benjamin Ell, Postsecondary Vice President
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2021 1ILC
Recap

This summer we had a total of
301 participants from 44
Missouri HOSA chapters
compete at the 44th Annual
International Leadership
Conference (ILC). Thirty-three
(33) individuals placed in the
top 10 along with an additional
31 individuals and chapters
being recognized for their
service and leadership. We are
proud of each and every one of
you who competed at ILC.
Qualifying to ILC is an
accomplishment of it’s own to
be proud of. Thank you all for
representing Missouri HOSA
and making us proud!

FLC

This year we’re finally able to
be back in person for our Fall
Leadership Conference (FLC)
which will be hosted at
Stephens College in Colombia,
Missouri from October 21st to
October 22nd! As a state
officer team we have been
busy preparing for FLC with
fun and innovative breakout
sessions and activities. If your
chapter hasn’t already
registered for FLC, talk to your
local HOSA advisor to get your
chapter registered. We can’t
wait to meet all of you!

future
health
professionals

Town Hall
Meeting

We will be hosting our first
ever Town Hall Meeting on
September 16th at 6:00 pm.
During this meeting all of you
will be given an opportunity to
have your voices heard and tell
us what you would like to see
for this upcoming year.
Whether that be a certain
event you want us to put on or
another way you want us to
communicate with all of you.
This meeting is all about you
guys and what you guys want
to see out of Missouri HOSA
this upcoming school year!



